
TAUPO GLIDING CLUB 

CHANGE THE DATE

PLEASE! 

So that we can start firming up on 
plans, could you please NOW try 

and give us some rough idea of 
numbers who might attend, by 
emailing gliding@reap.org.nz 

THANKS!

OCTOBER 
21, 2017

Greetings again everyone.  

Due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to change the date of our 
50th Anniversary Celebrations. 

These will now be at LABOUR WEEKEND - OCTOBER 21-23 2017 

We apologise for having to make a change, but hope that this will actually suit most 
people better. 

Detailed information will be sent out nearer the time, but to help in your 
decision-making here are a few pointers… 

‣ The Taupo Gliding Club’s home is Centennial Park - a user-friendly field which 
can be found in the AIP as NZCG 

‣ What we are planning is a “Friendly Fly-In “ on the Saturday, with dinner that 
night  and some flying displays on the Sunday. 

‣  Glider trial flights will be available throughout the weekend 

‣ There will be plenty of time to catch up with old friends, as well as making new 
ones 

‣ Taupo is a visitor-friendly destination with plenty to do and see outside of 
aviation 

‣ There are camping facilities available on site - book early!
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